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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 11:37 AM
To: 'Paula Sime'
Subject: RE: RO#448 Report Extension

Paula, 
  I think it would be best to extend the deadline to July 31, 2010.  If you still are unable to obtain an encroachment 
permit with the City of Alameda, I can extend it out further at that time.  Please keep me updated on your status but 
monthly status updates are not needed.   
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm 
 
 
 

From: Paula Sime [mailto:psime@ERI-US.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 11:07 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#448 Report Extension 
 
Hi Barb, 
  
I wanted to update you on the status of the encroachment permit for our off-site well installation at Former Exxon Service 
Station 7-104, 1725 Park Street, Alameda (RO#448).  We have so far not been successful in navigating the 
encroachment permitting process.  After trying to work through the process in house, the permit is on its way to 
ExxomMobil's legal department.  I am confident they will be able to work through the language with the City of Alameda; 
however, I am not sure how long it will take.  We had set the assessment report deadline at March 31st, pending issuance 
of the encroachment permit.  The well installation permitting and installation itself should be fairly quick and easy, so once 
we have the encroachment permit it's safe to say we can have the report to you within 60 days.  Do we need to set a 
deadline for this?  I would prefer not to because of the uncertainty of the encroachment permit, but I understand there is a 
need to make an attempt to keep the assessment work on track.  If we need a report deadline, I would like to propose July 
31st.  Perhaps I could send monthly status updates if that would be helpful. 
  
Let me know what you think. 
  
Thank you, 
Paula 
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Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 
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